
 

 
 
 
September 20, 2022 
 
 
Via Email 
 
Select Board 
Town of Stow 
380 Great Rd. 
Stow, MA 01775 
 
Re: Town of Stow– Cable Television Renewal License 
 
Dear Chairman and Members of the Board: 
 
Enclosed is the executed Cable Television Renewal License between the Town of Stow and Comcast 
which will commenced on November 1, 2022. 
 
Please feel free to contact me via Gregory_Franks@cable.comcast.com should you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely,    

Gregory Franks 
Greg Franks, Sr. Manager      
Government Relations       
 
Enc. 
 
cc:  Cable Advisory Committee – Town of Stow (via email)  
        Attorney Wm. Solomon (via email)  

Shonda Green – MA DTC (via email) 
 Denise Mason – Comcast Manager of Government & Regulatory Affairs (via email) 
 Comcast Corporate Franchising (via transmittal email) 
 Comcast Division Franchising and Finance (via transmittal email) 
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